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Jane Rasely

From: Scott Kennedy <kennedyscottp@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 2:34 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Fwd: Bloedel Reserve Parking Review

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Scott Kennedy <kennedyscottp@gmail.com> 
Date: Friday, January 27, 2017 
Subject: Bloedel Reserve Parking Review 
To: pcd@bainbridge.gov 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Regarding the notice of the Bloedel Reserve parking. 
 
I am concerned about driving and pedestrian safety.  A turn out before a blind turn I would not consider a good 
idea. 
 
Moreover, Tour buses completing this turn makes this proposal even more worrisome. 
 
Scott Kennedy 
16672 Agate Point Rd NE 
 
 
 
 
--  
Scott Kennedy, CPA, CHFP 
 
kennedyscottp@gmail.com 
(206) 755 3594 
 


